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Address:  

Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel: (01202) 485436  

Fax: 01202 482359 

Email: office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website:  www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Helen Frampton 

Thank you, thank you, thank you!  

 

Since sending home our Amazon book wish list, we have received so many books for 

the children to use in class.  Thank you to all those of you who have generously sent a 

book—or books!  

We are making good progress but we need so many that we still need more people 

to donate a book if they can.  

The link to the list is: 

https://amzn.eu/fs7wDe1   

Please feel free to share with family and friends too 

Mrs Frampton 

Drop off and pick up reminders 

-Please be on time.  If you are late, your child may be asked to wait until another 

group of children have entered or exited 

-The gates are locked at 9.00am.  If you arrive after this time, you will need to come to 

the front gate and press the buzzer 

FRIDAY 02 OCTOBER 2020 

School lunches 

Thank you for your patience with Biostore—again!  

Mrs Thacker is working hard with our IT technicians to resolve the problems.  If you are 

unable to order, please email finance@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Thank you for your support. 

Fire drill 

We held a fire evacuation practice this week to ensure we all knew how to evacuate 

safely from our new rooms in the case of a fire.  The children were all amazing and left 

the building quickly and quietly. 

Goodbye 

We are sadly saying goodbye to Mrs King who has been an invaluable member of our 

lunchtime supervisor team in the Infants.  We wish her the very best in her new  

adventures but she will be missed.  

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Eckett who has been an amazing teaching  

Assistant with us for several years. We will miss you Mrs Eckett! Good luck with your 

new role. 
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Address:  

Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel: (01202) 485436  

 

Email: office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website:  www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Helen Frampton 

School Closed for staff training 

Friday October 9th—next Friday!  

FRIDAY 02 OCTOBER 2020 

Flu Immunisations 

Flu immunisations are being offered to all children in the school this year. A consent 

form and information leaflet was sent home on Marvellous Me last week.  If you would 

like a paper copy, please email the office and we will send one home with your child. 

If you do not want your child to be immunised, you do not need to complete the 

form.   

Public Health are encouraging as many people as possible to be immunised this year 

particularly.  If you have any questions or concerns, please use the contact details in 

the information leaflet.  

Parent Governors 

We have two vacancies for Parent Governors. 

If you are interested or would like to find out more, please email  

office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

It is really important to us to have parents represented on our Governing Body so 

please consider getting involved.  

Our next newsletter will be Friday 16th October 2020 

Ventilation and warmth! 

In the guidance for reopening schools it instructs us to ensure there is ‘adequate  

ventilation in classrooms’ even when cold.  Public Health Dorset have said this means 

keeping windows and doors open, and encouraging cross ventilation.   

This means our classrooms and shared areas are cold!   

We would suggest you send your child in to school wearing additional layers under 

their uniforms.  This could be an additional t-shirt under their polo shirt, thermal tops 

and leggings or sports base layers.  

Please also makes sure they have a coat!  

Welcome Back!  

We are really pleased to welcome Miss Darley back to 5RD today.  We would also like 

to say a big thank you to Mrs Taylor for looking after the class in Miss Darley’s absence.  


